
 

 

 

 
  

 1266 Nestor Street, Coquitlam, B.C.  V3E 2A4 
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                                    Website:      www.sd43.bc.ca/nestor 

 

 

December 10, 2015 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

 

HO HO HO - The Annual Nestor Christmas Craft Fair is Tomorrow!!! 
 

We are so excited to share with you all of the absolutely amazing crafts and gifts that our very 

generous school community have made, bought and donated to this year's craft fair. 

 

Once again, our students have the chance to purchase up to 3 gifts for their loved ones at our 50 

cent, $1, $2 and $3 dollar tables, spending no more than $7 dollars in total.  So please 

remember to send them with a little "jingle" in their pockets tomorrow (envelope preferred) and a 

small bag in order to carry home their gifts. 

 

Events like these can't happen without the tremendous support of our families, and because of 

this we are extremely grateful! 

 

Merry Christmas from the Nestor PAC! 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

Mme Darlene Proulx 

 

 
 


